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Winter Fitness Classes

Check out what fitness classes the Glouces-

ter Township Rec Center offers!

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!
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28th Annual 5K Run & Walk

Register for Gloucester Township’s Annual 

5K Run and Walk!

	 Mayor David Mayer attended the American Legion Or-
atorical Contest at Post 281, where he had the privilege of wit-
nessing the incredible talent and dedication of Maggie Chen, a 
senior at Triton High School and the sole contestant in this year’s 
competition.
	 Maggie delivered an inspiring and eloquent speech, 
demonstrating a deep understanding of the U.S. Constitution and 
the fundamental principles of American citizenship. Her poise, 
knowledge, and passion for civic engagement truly stood out, 
exemplifying the spirit of this prestigious event.
	 Mayor Mayer commended Maggie for her hard work and 
commitment, emphasizing the importance of programs like the 
Oratorical Contest, in shaping future leaders and encouraging 
young people to engage with the democratic process.
	 Congratulations to Maggie Chen on her outstanding per-
formance!	

Mayor Mayer Applauds Triton Se-
nior Maggie Chen at American Le-
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GaGa Ball Pit

A new recreational addition to the Mayfair 

Woods Park.



	 Gloucester Township’s first Coffee with a Vet of 
the year brought local veterans together for meaningful 
conversation and camaraderie. Hosted by Mayor David 
Mayer and the Gloucester Township Office of Veterans 
Affairs at the Gloucester Township Senior Center, the 
event welcomed special guests Col. Gallagher from the 
Camden County Veterans Affairs Office and Senator 
Paul Moriarty, who joined in honoring and supporting 
our veterans.
	 This monthly gathering, held on the last Tuesday 
of every month, provides a welcoming space for veter-
ans to connect with one another. 
	 We encourage all veterans to join us next month 
for great conversation and community spirit! For more 
information, CLICK HERE!

1st Coffee with a Vet of 2025 1st Coffee with a Vet of 2025 
Brings Veterans TogetherBrings Veterans Together GT GaGa Ball PitGT GaGa Ball Pit

	 A new recreational addition is now available for residents 
and visitors to enjoy at Mayfair Woods Park, located in the Mayfair 
Woods Development off of Tigerlily Lane. The park has officially 
opened its GaGa Ball pit, a project made possible by the hard work 
and dedication of Eagle Scout Graham Gariel, a member of Troop 
184.
	 Graham reached out to the township with a proposal for 
the GaGa Ball pit, suggesting it as a great new addition for the 
local community. The idea was quickly embraced, and with the as-
sistance of Gloucester Township’s Public Works Department, the 
necessary materials were provided, and the pit was constructed.
	 The GaGa Ball pit is the result of Graham’s Eagle Scout 
service project, a significant milestone in his scouting journey. The 
public can now enjoy this new feature, which offers a fun, safe, 
and exciting place for all ages to gather and play.
	 This addition not only provides a new form of recreation 
but also highlights the positive impact that young leaders like Gra-
ham can have on their communities. 
	 The GaGa Ball pit is now open and ready for use—anoth-
er great way for the residents of Gloucester Township to connect 
and enjoy outdoor activities.

https://glotwp.com/news/coffee-with-a-vet/


SAVE THE DATE!

We’re excited to announce that registration is now open for 
the 28th Annual Gloucester Township Day Scholarship Com-
mittee 5K Run and One Mile Walk! Join us on Saturday, April 
12, 2025, for a great race supporting a great cause. Proceeds 
from the event help fund college scholarships for high school 
students in Gloucester Township.
The One Mile Walk/Run kicks off at 8:30 AM, followed by 
the 5K Run/Walk at 9:00 AM, with check-in beginning at 8:00 
AM. Race shirts are guaranteed for the first 100 registered par-
ticipants, so don’t wait to sign up!
Registration fees: 5K Run/Walk – $25 | One Mile Walk – $10
Late registration on race day: 5K Run/Walk – $30
CLICK HERE to sign up today!

	 The State of New Jersey Civil Service Commission will 
hold Police Officer exams in March 2025. CLICK HERE to reg-
ister! You can also find the sign-up link for Gloucester Township 
Police exams on the GTPD website or on the GTPD social media 
pages.
	 Gloucester Township residents looking to become full-time 
officers must take this exam to be considered for employment. For 
more details, check out the General Requirements or contact us at 
CommunityRelations@GTPolice.com.
	 Interested in part-time roles like Special Police Officer – 
Class I, 911 Dispatcher, or Crossing Guard? Visit the GTPD careers 
page or see job listings at Gloucester Township Job Listings.

Join the Gloucester Join the Gloucester 
Township Police!Township Police!

https://runsignup.com/Race/NJ/Blackwood/GloucesterTWPScholarshipRun?fbclid=IwY2xjawIIxk9leHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHfIj-XZfE8HuOMrpzuH9mk781F2GI2qyghN4Tqsi5OnsgunxuzTLvu6Bgg_aem_muFxKZiZ8-TJF2xsfz_xJQ
https://www.nj.gov/csc/?fbclid=IwY2xjawIIyMpleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHfhIaqboipyHuialxCtPTqsEtBvNEQGK_jLUlpLkJPYscf9Kvk2m8UbGnw_aem_oFt1xbfeDlnQX5CsGNW9AA


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Registration for the Gloucester Township recreation center 

Winter classes are open! Join them for a season of fun and 

fitness. Be sure to check out all our class offerings, including 

exciting new options, and register easily through our Commu-

nity Pass site. CLICK HERE for the class schedule!

Call for Nominations: Gloucester Township Black History 
Month Celebration 2025! 

Do you know an outstanding African American resident of 
Gloucester Township who has made a significant impact on 
our community? Now is your chance to recognize their con-
tributions!
We are now accepting nominations for the 2025 Black History 
Month Celebration!

Nomination Deadline: Monday, February 3, 2025, at 5:00 
PM
Awards Presentation: February 24, 2025, at 7:00 PM during 
the Gloucester Township Council Meeting at the Gloucester 
Township Municipal Building.

Let’s celebrate the remarkable individuals who make Glouces-
ter Township a better place! CLICK HERE to submit your 
nominations today!

GT RECREATION CENTER 
FITNESS CLASSES

https://register.capturepoint.com/reg/cat_program_list.cfm?season_id=23017&fbclid=IwY2xjawH_msBleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHYdJWkVZMJOMG3EwjEymGscpFiAT-wUjXRQMXtQn8dOatQR41pn2axceDg_aem_a3S74GQ3C7BFKJpN6vDkYg
https://glotwp.com/news/gloucester-township-black-history-month-celebration-2025/?fbclid=IwY2xjawIIxwhleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHdpOPWr4e5YZYjKF6Bt77VS5zccwd6S5LuZnKs_Zzyd4AHLTs3s1GwkvNw_aem_V5IxVtkoSH31g1eIo_xkeA

